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HB0113S02 - Shared Medical Costs
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 01/27/2021 10:34:11 by David Hansen

This substitute bill would require a divorced father to pay 50% of health insurance premiums

and medical costs for pregnancy for the fathers children.  Any reimbursement for premiums or

medical costs would be handled between the divorced parties.  Therefore, this bill would have

no financial impact in the state employee health plan.  


